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Making Vision Zero a reality for Tāmaki Makaurau

Wednesday 13 November, 1:30pm

We have an ambitious new safety vision that states there will be no deaths or serious injuries on our transport system by 2050. Together with our partners, we’re making this a reality by moving to a world-class city, offering rapid public transport and healthy active lifestyles, with attractive walking and cycling spaces. When we step outside, we must feel safe and confident about our journey ahead.

People are at the heart of Vision Zero for Tāmaki Makaurau. Any system that requires a person to make a perfect choice to be safe, all the time, isn’t designed for people. Our transport network and policies need to be designed
to ensure a mistake doesn’t result in you or someone you love being killed or seriously injured.

Join us to hear about how Auckland Transport and our partners got to this point in our Vision Zero journey and how we’ll be using Vision Zero to create smart, safe and accessible places.

Nicola Gray, Auckland Transport

[image: ]Nicola is a Road Safety Partnerships Lead at Auckland Transport (AT). She utilises her varied background of road safety education, stakeholder management and communications to support effective working relationships with key partners across Tāmaki Makaurau. With the Vision Zero strategy now off the ground Nicola’s focus is on maintaining momentum with our mandate, driving system change and ensuring AT and our partners remain focussed on the end goal – a transport system that is safe for everyone.



Lily Linton, Auckland Transport
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Lily Linton is a researcher, policy advisor and all round “understander-er”. Lily has background in art, urban design and civil engineering. She has a passion for the way people instinctively respond to aspects of the road environment, the larger social outcomes of engineering, and the full design context of public streets and roads as human habitat. 

Lily has been in the safety performance area of Auckland Transport since 2016, now a Safe System Advisor researching, interpreting and promoting Vision Zero. A strong interest in safe, useful and appealing walking environments builds on pedestrian advocacy work at Living Streets Aotearoa. 

Lily researched and wrote the introduction to Vision Zero section in the new USRDG Design Guide for Auckland Transport, and has spoken on Vision Zero for pedestrians and aesthetic ‘sense of journey’ design at previous conferences. 

Please feel free to make contact via email Lily.Linton@at.govt.nz, to talk about low-harm transport, and in particular pedestrian, town centre and urban road safety topics. Also keen to hear about related research, innovative ideas or trials.
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Harding Conferences, PO Box 5512,
Papanui, Christchurch

P: 03 352 5598 M: 027 436 3083
glenda@hardingconsultants.co.nz

trafinzconference.co.nz




